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MEMORANDUM TO ALL CARP MEMBERS

Bill Van Gorder, CARP Chief Policy Officer, regularly soliciting for new members on radio broadcasts,
states that CARP will continue, post Ontario Provincial Election, on issues important to CARP!

Sadly Mr Van Gorder does not seem to have any interest in advocating for his members on the subject
of assisting them to access “money they do not know they have” (a popular CARP phrase.)

We refer to the hidden cash, rightfully owned by seniors, within their life insurance policies and held
captive by Canadian Life Insurance Companies.

See www.lisac.ca

When is CARP going to addressthis subject? If not, why not?
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